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NEWSLETTER NO 86 OF 2017 

COMPULSORY ETHICS CPD PROGRAM - DURBAN 

Good day Training Providers, 

As you are aware various Ethics Workshops have been conducted throughout the country. 

Please take note that the Ethics CPD Workshop in Durban will be taking place on 11 
October 2017 and there are a few spaces available. Contact Stuart Affleck directly to 
secure your booking.  

Kwa-Zulu Natal (Durban) 
Venue: IHAWU Firearm Centre 
111 – 115 Escom Road, New German 
Date: Wednesday 11 October 2017 
Contact Person : Stuart Affleck - 031 705 3150  
 
For your bookings please contact the Provider as above as soon as possible. If you have 
any enquiries feel free to contact Louis van Zyl at louisvz@pftc.co.za  

Kind regards, 
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